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Thank you for your commitment to Vauxhall 

I would like to take a moment this month to thank Martin Kondor, Kim Cawley, 
Marilyn Forchuk, Linda English, Richard Phillips and Christie Sorensen for your time 
and commitment to Vauxhall these past four years. 

Also, a thank you to all those who work for the Town of Vauxhall.  Your dedication to 
making Vauxhall a better place to live and work is greatly appreciated. 

We have been a fantastic team these past four years and have achieved so much 
together.  For those running for council again – I wish you good luck.  For those 
retiring from council, you will be missed.  For those who continue to work for the 
town, thank you for your continued support. 

Nomination Day 

September 18th is nomination day for those who are interested in running for council.  
Please pick up your package at the office, or on our website your package contains 
details on council responsibility as well as your nomination papers.  Make sure you 
leave enough time to collect signatures of residents of Vauxhall who support you 
running for town council.      Good Luck. 

To run as a Municipal Election candidate you must be at least 18 years of age on 
Nomination day, a Canadian citizen and you must have been a resident of the 
municipality for the six consecutive months preceding nomination day. 

You would not be eligible to become a candidate under the following circumstances: 

• If you are the auditor of the municipality 

• If you are an employee of the town, unless granted a leave of absence 

• If your property taxes are more than $50 in arrears or you are in default, for 
more than 90 days, or any other debt in excess of $500 to the municipality 

• If within the previous 10 years you have been convicted of an offence under 
the Local Authorities Election Act, or Canada Elections Act 

Council Training 

New this year, the MGA has mandated that all people who are elected to council must 
attend training.  In Vauxhall, our training day is October 27th 8:30 a.m. If you are 
running for council, please make sure you book this time off in case you are elected. 

 

 

 

 

Great things are done by a series of small things brought together.  
Vincent Van Gogh 

 

 
 

Nomination Day 
September 18th 2017 

10am – 12 noon 
Nomination forms and 

candidate guides can be picked 
up at the town office or are 

available on the town website 
 
 

August Utility Invoices 
You may notice your water 

usage in August is higher than 
Julys.  Part of the reason will 
be the metre read date.  July 
meters were read on the 26th, 
and this month’s reading was 

August 29th there was an 
additional 4 days of water 

usage.   
 If you have any further 

questions please contact the 
office. 
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